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To: Maine Board of Pharmacy Licensees 
 
From: Joseph Bruno, R.Ph., Board President and Members of the Board 
 
Date: February 16, 2016 
 
 
At its February 4, 2016 board meeting, the Board agreed to share Attorney 
General Janet Mills’ message on the heroin and opioid abuse in Maine.  
The Board feels that we need to fight this epidemic together from all 
angles and we strongly encourage you to read this message. 
   
 
 

 





 
WARNING FOR NARCOTIC DRUGS 

 
 
TAKE ONLY AS DIRECTED. 
 
KEEP THIS DRUG IN A SECURE PLACE.  
 
DO NOT LET ANYBODY ELSE USE THESE DRUGS FOR ANY REASON. 
 
Allowing other people to take your prescription drugs is a crime.  
 
Mixing this drug with alcohol or with some other drugs can make you sick. 
 
Taking more of this drug than you’re supposed to can make you sick or make you 
addicted. 
 
Allowing other people to take these drugs can make them sick or feed an addiction that can 
kill them. 
 
Keeping your prescription drug outside of the prescription bottle can be unlawful.  
 
Deceiving your health care provider in order to get these drugs is a crime, including 
using a false name or address or failing to tell your health provider when asked about other 
similar prescriptions you have received from somebody else in the last 30 days. 
 
Driving under the influence of prescription drugs is a crime. 
 
GET RID OF EXCESS DRUGS BY CALLING YOUR LOCAL POLICE DEPARTMENT. 
Drug take-back programs are available in your community. 
 
Selling these drugs is a serious crime! 
 
If you have any questions about this drug, ask your pharmacist or your doctor. 
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